
Charlotte Water will be replacing a wastewater pipe   
in your neighborhood starting in April 2018. 

You’re invited to attend a public meeting to learn more about the 
upcoming pipe replacement project in the Belmont and Optimist 
Park neighborhoods. 

Come talk to Charlotte Water staff on:

	 March 1st
	 drop by between 4:30 & 6:30 p.m.
	 at 420 E. 15th Street  
	 Mission Gathering Charlotte Church parking lot Current alignment of existing pipe that would be 

replaced. Alignment may change during design.

Twitter.com/CLTWater Facebook.com/CharlotteWater Youtube.com/CharlotteWater
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Charlotte Water is Replacing 
Old Wastewater Pipes
Charlotte Water will be replacing wastewater pipes in parts of 
your neighborhood with larger pipes. This project meets  
future capacity needs to serve the area. 

You will be notified in advance of any activity on your property. 
Engineers are currently reviewing alignment options . You 
can learn more by going to www.charlottewater.org (Projects, 
Belmont and Optimist Park Wastewater Pipe Replacement). 

5100 Brookshire Boulevard
Charlotte NC 28216 

 
www.charlottewater.org 

@CLTWater

Have a question about this project? Please call or email: 
Matt Bedford at 704-391-5163, mbedford@charlottenc.gov  
Cam Coley at 704-391-5106, ccoley@charlottenc.gov
Learn about your water at www.charlottewater.org
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Crews will dig mostly in the 
road, road right-of-way, 
and along utility  
easements. Pipe and other 
materials will be along 
construction zone and 
right-of-way.
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